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D  STAND 
May General Meeting 
The May General Meeting was spent 
exploring the world of essential oils and 
how they are used.  A few attendees even 
got to make their own! 
 
 
 
 
 

July General Meeting  
 
Join us July 12th from 9:00 – 12:00 as STAND welcomes Kieran Muhammed.  
Kieran is a performance improvement and organizational change consultant, 
entrepreneur, public servant, and published author.  He will take attendees on 
an exploration of understanding the relevance of quality.  We will cover what 
quality is and what it is important.  The presentation will also review quality 
and people plus quality and process.  Our time will conclude with 
understanding the soft side of quality.                                            
 
General meetings are held at the Paradee building in Dover.  To learn more 
about previous presentations and future meeting dates, go to: 
https://stand.delaware.gov/meetings.shtml 

 

 

 

Elections Announcement 
As announced at May General Meeting, a changing of the 
guard has taken place. 
 
Please join us in welcoming the new STAND President, 
Adrianne (Ade) Spiegelman!!  While we will certainly 
miss Lori Collier’s leadership, we are all very excited 
about Ade continuing the tradition of stellar Presidents!  
Lori will still be around, so she isn’t going too far.  
Adrianne has a wealth of experience to guide our group.   

 

The Vice President of Programs is currently vacant.  If you are interested in the  
Board position, please contact STAND  (Delaware.stand@gmail.com). 
 
 

https://stand.delaware.gov/meetings.shtml
mailto:Delaware.stand@gmail.com
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News from the Board 
 

2020 Membership Year: 
The new membership year is rapidly approaching.  Do 
you have membership related questions?  Do you know 
all the options STAND has available to pay the fee?  Is it 
too early to start planning for next year’s membership? 
 

Ask a board member or send us an email today! 

 
 
PRESENTING FOR STAND: 
Would you like to share with STAND?  Is there a topic you are passionate about?  
Do you have a special expertise or knowledge that would benefit your STAND 
counterparts? 
 

If you answered “Yes” to any of those questions, then let us know!  STAND is 
always looking for ideas and presenters to enlighten our group. 
 

Resource Sharing 
We post many of the resources we 
share during general meetings on 
our website.  We also add them to 
discussion boards in our connect 
community in the Delaware 
Learning Center (DLC).  DLC users 
can find the community by 
selecting “Connect” on the main 
menu and then the title of our 
community.  After that, click the 
“Join” button. 
 

“

”  

– Confucius   

 
 


